
Events and Reminders
Monday:

● Teacher Appreciation Week!
● Car line duty this week - Ms. Kratcha/Ms. Diaz-Dodds
● ISIP Spanish testing - 1st & 2nd grades
● Admin Team meeting (10:00am)
● Flag football vs. KCC S (home - 5:00pm)
● Birthday: Ximena Rivera
● Lunch: pizza

Tuesday:
● PM3 Grades 3-5 FAST Math testing
● ISIP Reading testing - 2nd grade
● Lunch: nachos with chili and cheese

Wednesday:
● PM3 Grades 6-8 FAST Math testing
● ISIP Math testing - 2nd grade
● ISIP Reading portfolio testing - 3rd grade 
● Yoga with Ms. Grisel (3:30pm-4:30pm)
● Flag football vs. Pepin Tampa (home - 5:00pm)
● Birthdays: Kevin Lopez-Gasca, Adolfo Molina
● Lunch: fish sticks with mac and cheese

Thursday:
● EOC Alg. & Geometry testing
● MAP Reading portfolio testing - 3rd grade
● Ms. Keyes (puppeteer) on campus
● K-2 data training
● 8th grade passing the torch ceremony
● Lunch: salisbury steak with mashed potatoes/gravy

Friday:
● Mother’s Day breakfast
● Middle School incentive time
● Birthdays: Kimberly Jose, Ms. Grisel!
● Lunch: crispy chicken sandwich

Weekend Events:
● Saturday school
● Saturday: K-12 for education 5K at USF
● Saturday: PrepandMe award luncheon
● Saturday birthday: Meir Lopez
● Sunday birthdays: Milki Ramos, Jiovani Gonzalez

Mes de la Historia Negra

               Principal’s Message

While May is always a busy month, full of testing, 
we take a pause and honor scholars with our 
annual Children’s Day / Cinco De Mayo 
celebration.  With a schedule packed full of fun 
activities from 8:00am - 3:00pm, our K-5 kiddos 
traversed the campus on Friday enjoying 
activities such as musical chairs, arts and crafts, 
face painting, and an amazing obstacle course 
created by Mr. Benzing, just to name a few.  In 
true outdoor fun form, lunch consisted of hot 
dogs from the grill (thank you Mr. Santos!), chips 
and fresh strawberries!  Everyone also enjoyed a 
refreshing paleta - a perfect treat on a hot day!

Many thanks to all those who worked at the 
activity stations all day including our middle 
school volunteers.  Appreciation goes out as well 
to teachers and teacher aides for monitoring 
scholars throughout the day and participating in 
the fun!  Our 6-8 scholars will have their own fun 
day on May 23rd, when staff will share some 
favorite hobbies with them.

Many scholars also donned traditional attire to 
take part in our Cinco De Mayo parade, a 
celebration of Mexico’s victory over the French in 
the Battle of Puebla in 1862.
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Scholars enjoying books by Hispanic authors   
   donated by Yvonne Cadiz and her sorority.                                                                                                                                                                                                


